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Administrative Office 

Memo 

To: Dr. Michael Robey 

From: Marisa Raymond, Food Service Coordinator  

Date: November 2, 2012 

Re: Healthy Breakfast 4 Kids Grant 

The healthy Breakfast-4-Kids program was created to improve access to breakfast in schools 
nationwide as a means to lessen the negative impact of hunger on children across the nation.   

In 2012 the Food Family Farming Foundation and Walmart Foundation partnered to grant 
117 $2,500 equipment grants to high need school for the purpose of assisting in the 
successful establishment of universal breakfast in the classroom programs. 

Grant awardees may order $2,500 worth of food service smallwares or equipment to help 
support implementing breakfast in the classroom with program partner Tundra Specialties. 

Applications for the Healthy Breakfast-4-Kids Grants were completed by Marisa Raymond 
and submitted separately for all ten of our schools. 

We are pleased to announce, of the 117 grants awarded nationwide, District 89 has been 
awarded ten. 

The grant money was immediately available and we are working with Preferred Meals to 
determine, by school, what equipment is needed. 

 

 


